
From: Marcus Finney <mwfinney@gmail.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/14/2014 8:46:59 AM
Subject: RE: AmeriCorps National Swear-In Day and Day of Service Activities

Thanks! We'll change it.

On Sep 14, 2014 12:53 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

     Sorry - got this a little late.  The contact information the Commission has for me is out of date.  
My cell number is the one below.  Also, my current work email address is Christian.
Soura@scdhhs.gov.  We're in the process of shutting off this Governor's Office account.  I'll let 
Brent know, too.  Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
(803) 543-0792

________________________________________
 
From: Marcus Finney [mwfinney@gmail.com]
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 2:40 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: AmeriCorps National Swear-In Day and Day of Service Activities
 

Good Afternoon Mr. Soura,
 

This is Marcus Finney from SC Commission on National and Community Service and I'm heading 
up the new Commissioner Engagement Committee. I just wanted to make sure I had the chance 
to reach out to you about attending an event this weekend if you had time. We are trying to get as 
many Commissioners involved as possible and we would love it if you could attend at least one of 
these events. The National Swear-In Day activities will be happening around the State on Friday 
and Saturday is our 9/11 National Day of Service.
 

I have attached the files that show when and where all the events will be happening. If you are 
able to attend, could you email me back and I'll make sure to put you on the schedule.
 

Thank you very much and I hope you can join us!
 

Marcus Finney
 
(513) 834-4941
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